
COVID-19
NATIONAL SAFETY STAND-DOWN | APRIL 9,2020

Join AGC and your fellow construction contractors across the country on 
April 9, 2020 for a national safety stand-down dedicated to educating 

employees on preventing the spread of COVID-19. 

Stop the Spread – Protect Yourself & Others
*AGC has developed a series of toolbox talks to assist with your stand-down event. Please visit

agc.org/coronavirus to download the toolbox talks as well as other resources to prepare for a
successful stand-down. Contact Nazia Shah (nazia.shah@agc.org) or Kevin Cannon 

(kevin.cannon@agc.org) with any questions.

VISIT AGC.ORG/CORONAVIRUS FOR VALUABLE UPDATES & RESOURCES ON COVID-19

� �
PURPOSE

The COVID-19 National 
Safety Stand-Down is an 
opportunity for employers
to discuss COVID-19 with 
employees, particularly the 

importance of understanding 
and following all applicable 

public safety and health 
guidelines. 

PARTICIPATION
Any workplace can hold a 
stand-down by gathering 
their workforce for 10-15 

minutes, or more, reviewing 
the toolbox talk(s) prepared 
by AGC*, or their own, and 
allowing time for discussion 

and questions.

NOTE: During the stand-down, employers should continue to observe the current recommendations for social 
distancing by separating their workforce into groups of ten (10) or less people and maintaining a minimum of 6 

feet between persons.

�
PROMOTION

We encourage you to share 
your safety stand-down!

Please click here to share 
details of your stand-down 
with AGC. In addition, share 
your stories and photos on 

social media with the hashtag 
#COVID19SafetyStandDown

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/AGCMember-COVIDStanddown
https://www.agc.org/coronavirus
https://www.agc.org/coronavirus

